
Year One Home Learning         
                                                                                

9.12.22  
 

This week we have been: 
* continuing to learn about the artist Matisse and 
making dragon collages 
* sending postcards from Kilmorie school to the dragon 
* having mysterious visits from a dragon who has caused havoc in the 
outside area  
* learning to write in our handwriting books using cursive writing and we are 
using the font “air plus” - see “Letter Join” website if you want to find out 
more information 

* addition sums to 10 using 
symbols, pictures, + and = 
 
 
 
 

Phonics  
We have been reviewing all the previously learnt phonemes and graphemes 
by reading in our groups and reading individually. The adults have been 
assessing the children’s progress for Little Wandle Autumn 2 to ensure that 
next term they continue to be in a reading group that suits their needs best.  
 
For home learning, you can…  
* continue to revise all the sounds and tricky words for the half term 
* create your own art inspired by the work of Matisse 
* listen to your child read every day 
* ask your child to teach you how to write addition sentences to 10 (they 
may choose to use + and = or draw a part, part whole picture) 
 
         The Christmas performance will on Tuesday 13th December at  

10.00am or 2.15pm. 
Please can your child wear a: 
Green t shirt - Ladybirds class 
White t shirt – Butterflies class 

Red t shirt- Treefrogs class 
 

Don’t go out and buy anything specially, your child can wear something 
festive if you don’t have the above colours. 

Have a fabulous and restful weekend! 
The Year One Team 


